
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Afternoon, Mr. December. 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, January 4, 2021 2:30 PM 
'Tony and Tracy December' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Docket NO. 20200226-SU 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/4/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 00223-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200226, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

roni Hover 
COV\ILV\ILL,S,S,L,QV\, De-putt) CLerR. I 

FLor[c:lci 'PubL[,e, SerJ[e,e COV\ILV\ILl.S.SlOV\, 

2540 sviuV\ILClrc:l OClR- B,ouLevcirc:l 

TClLLci vici.s.see, FL 323__3__3 

PvioV\,e: (S'SO) 4i3-b4b7 

From: Tony and Tracy December <tdecember@tampabay.rr.com> 
Sent: Friday, January 1, 2021 7:31 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket NO. 20200226-SU 

As a resident and property owner on Don Pedro Island I would like to be listed as an "interested person" on the PSC's 
docket regarding the application for Environmental Utilities to provide wastewater services in Charlotte County, 

Thankyou 

Anthony December 
tdecember@tampabay.rr.com 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
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